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Badgers have enjoyed watching the butterflies emerge from their cocoons. They have been helping to look after them by
giving them flowers and dripping their nectar into the net. We have one more butterfly to change into a butterfly and then
we will release them into our outside area and watch them fly away. The children have been busy writing in their bean

diaries and only have to draw and write about the bean-pod growing now. Enjoy your weekend, Mrs Jeffries and Badger’s

Class Team.







